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Melissa Tryon

From: Ethan Croce

Sent: Wednesday, April 06, 2011 2:39 PM

To: Ellen Planer

Cc: Amanda Stearns; Melissa Tryon; Nathan Poore

Subject: PB MRA Hearing - April 2011 - Proposed amendments to Section 5.31.2 of the Zoning 

Ordinance relative to net residential area

Ellen, 
 
At its April 5, 2011 meeting, the Planning Board, acting as the Town’s designated Municipal Reviewing Authority, held a 
public hearing on proposed amendments to Section 5.31.2 of the Zoning and Site Plan Review Ordinance relative to net 
residential area. 
 
There was no public comment received at the hearing.   
 
The Planning Board voted 5-0 to recommend that the Town Council approve the proposed ordinance amendment as 
drafted. 
 
 
Ethan 

Ethan J. Croce 
Senior Planner 
Town of Falmouth 
271 Falmouth Road 
Falmouth, ME 04105 
(207) 781-5253  x-5328 
(207) 781-8677 (fax) 
ecroce@town.falmouth.me.us 

 


